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Chu Yuan’s brows and eyes were cold, but the harshness in his old eyes flashed past.

It seems that what Chu Yuan said just now was not only a simple talk, but he did have
this idea.

“Yes?”?

“What about us?”

As soon as Chu Yuan’s words fell, he only heard a sneer, which came from a distance.

Immediately afterwards, under the Chumen Mountain, there were several title-level
auras rising into the sky.

After that, the dragon gods who had been beaten out of Chumen Mountain by Mark
before returned unexpectedly.

“You… what do you guys…”

Seeing Gaia and others come back, Mark was undoubtedly surprised and shocked, and
suddenly angered.

“Who made you come back!”

“Didn’t I let you leave Chumen Mountain?”

Mark shouted in a deep voice.

“Haha…” Gaia laughed, “Dragon Lord, don’t be angry, see who is coming?”

While speaking, several Dragon God powerhouses immediately dispersed to both sides,
yielding a way.

Then, seeing a shadow in a green skirt, Lianbu moved lightly.

There was a gentle and warm smile on Qiaomei’s face.



Outstanding appearance, with a refreshing beauty.

It seems that hibiscus blooms, which is pleasing to the eye.

“Yao… Yaoer?”

“How did you come?”

Seeing this person, Mark was undoubtedly surprised again, but then, the surprise turned
into anger and worry.

“You stinky girl, I didn’t use my words properly, right?”

“I asked you to stay in Xijiang, who asked you to follow me!”

Mark angrily rebuked.

In the end, perhaps it was the emotional fluctuations that caused the injury. After
speaking, Mark coughed violently again, leaving a bit of blood from the corner of his
mouth.

Upon seeing this, Yue Yao rushed over, took some pills for Mark, and briefly treated
Mark’s wound.

“If you’re fierce to me, wait until I get back.”

“If you die, no one will scold me in the future.”

Yelled at by Mark, Yue Yao’s silly girl was still smiling.

But, smiling and laughing, tears flowed down.

Because Mark suffered too much injury.

She didn’t dare to imagine how painful Mark should be at this time.

But even so, he still worried about his safety.

While Mark and Yue Yao were talking, the guys from Gaia walked over and looked at
Chu Yuan in front of him. The breath of the titled powerhouse was unreservedly
released.

“Um?”

“Four titles?”

“Good boy, there are even more players?”



“However, it’s not enough.”

“When I mobilize the strong from the Chu Sect and join forces to besiege, it will be the
four titles that will make you unable to survive.”

Chu Yuan was only surprised at the appearance of Gaia and others, but still not too
jealous.

After all, although most of their Chu Clan powerhouses are disabled, the Chu Clan
powerhouses still have the power to fight.

Especially the elders of Truman, are they more than enough to deal with these people?

“Yes?”

“Then try!”

Gaia and Owen are also ruthless people, and they have the potential to fight against
Truman.

“good.”

“The elders of the Chu Sect are instructed, if they still think that Chu Yuan is the old
master of the Chu Sect, I will help the Chu family today.”

“I’m blocking the Moon God, and the rest, don’t worry about killing them!”

Chu Yuan’s vigorous anger quietly exploded.

Hearing this, the strong Chumen didn’t act rashly at first, but just looked at the great
elder on the side.

After all, Chu Yuan no longer has any position in Chumen. According to procedures, he
has no right to order the strong of Chumen.

Of course, although there is no real power, the prestige is still there.

Chu Yuan’s command, the Chu Sect expert, really didn’t dare not listen.

So, Grand Elder Truman immediately shouted: “What are you still doing in a daze?”

“Just as the old sect master said, siege and kill this living thief!”

However, just as the powerful from all walks of life gathered, under the Chumen
Mountain, a graceful shadow appeared quietly.

She has a fluttering purple dress and her long hair is like a waterfall.



She walked slowly on the bluestone.

The stunning face, the dusty temperament, like a generation queen, the beauty is
peerless.

Fully show, graceful and luxurious!

Chapter 3375

Some people do not need to say a word, just standing there, there is a kind of majesty of
a superior, radiating out.

Just like the woman in the purple skirt in front of her, the moment she appeared here,
everyone’s eyes fell on her.

“This…this is…”

“Master Tang Yun?”

Seeing the people here, the people of Chumen, they were undoubtedly overjoyed.

Especially the elders of the Chu Sect, one after another stepped forward and said, “Lord
Tang Sect, you are finally here.”

“Where have you been for so long?”

“If you don’t come again, I’m afraid that I will be crushed by someone!”

Grand Elder Truman said again and again.

“Yes, Master Tang Yun.”

“You are here just right, hurry up and join forces with my Chu Family to kill these wicked
madmen!”

When Chu Zhengliang saw Tang Yun, as if he saw a savior, he hurriedly asked for help.

However, some people are happy and some are worried.

While everyone in Chumen was relieved, Gaia and others were slightly desperate.

“Damn it!”

“Why did Tang Yun appear at this time?”

“It’s difficult now.”



It’s no wonder Gaia and the others look so solemn.

After all, their current lineup can barely compete with these Truman elders.

But once Tang Yun joined, Mark and the others naturally had no chance.

Tang Yun alone was enough to kill Mark alone, and by the way, they could solve the four
dragon god powerhouses.

Although just now, the physical strength and internal vitality of the four of them have
been supplemented, but at most they can use the Ice and Fire Profound Dragon
Extremity once, which is simply not enough to cope with the current situation.

Not only them, but Mark, when he saw Tang Yun appear, his eyes suddenly narrowed.

The haggard face also showed an inexplicable emotion at this time.

Tang Yun seemed to feel Mark’s gaze, and Tang Yun also looked up.

All eyes met in a moment.

At the moment the two looked at each other, Tang Yun only felt that there was
something deep in her heart, and she trembled quietly.

At a certain moment, Tang Yun actually had a moment of trance and loss.

However, neither of them spoke.

It seems like a stranger.

It’s a stranger!

Of course, Tang Yun’s gaffe only lasted for a moment.

Soon, Tang Yun looked away from Mark, when he noticed Chu Yuan in front of Chu’s
house.

“teacher?”

Seeing Chu Yuan’s moment, Tang Yun was stunned for a moment.

Obviously, Chu Yuan’s voice and appearance now makes Tang Yun a little strange.

But the aura from the old man made Tang Yun very familiar.

In surprise, Tang Yun asked in surprise.



“Xiao Yun, long time no see.”

“Now your graceful appearance is even more prosperous.”

After many years, Chu Yuan, who had been confused by Mark when he saw his beloved
disciple, suddenly smiled and looked at him with relief. The old face was full of joy.

“Teacher, is it really you?”

“You…you cleared the customs smoothly?”

At the beginning, Tang Yun didn’t dare to recognize Chu Yuan.

It was only at this moment that Tang Yun fully confirmed that the energetic old man in
front of him was a teacher who gave her support.

Excited, Tang Yun immediately stepped forward and gave a big gift to Chu Yuan.

“Tui’er pays homage to the teacher!”

Tang Yun bowed respectfully.

Chu Yuan laughed.

“Haha…”

“Xiao Yun, get up quickly.”

“If you talk about the past, I’ll talk about it later.”

“Now, you will follow me first and kill these madmen in front of you.”

“I’ll hold on to the moon god of the Japanese kingdom, and let Elder Truman deal with
those titled powerhouses, and you will use the power of thunder to kill the Junior Yan Xia
as soon as possible.”

While speaking, Chu Yuan’s sorrowful eyes fell on Mark.

“Teacher, what happened?” Tang Yun’s face changed slightly.

“Does this still need to be said?”

“Look at the ruins in front of you, and then at the blood all over the place.”
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